
 
STAFFORDSHIRE POLICE, FIRE AND CRIME PANEL –  

3 July 2023 
 

QUESTIONS FROM THE PUBLIC TO THE POLICE, FIRE AND 
CRIME COMMISSIONER 

 
Report of the Secretary 

 
The Panel’s Constitution provides for questions to the Commissioner 

from members of the public. Questioners can choose to either attend 
the meeting and ask the question themselves or have the question 

dealt with in written form and the reply forwarded to them. 
 

The following question has been received (questions are listed in 

order of receipt): 
 

 
Mr Bradbury – April 2023 

 
1. Between 2005 to 2016 list how many Chief Constables the 

Staffordshire Police Force has had (Please list in order) 
2. Who paid for the security in 2022 for the “hustings event” in 

Hanley?  Was it the tax payer of Staffordshire or the 
Conservative Party? 

 
The Commissioner has been asked to provide a response at the 

meeting. 
 

A copy of the reply will be forwarded to any questioner not in 

attendance at the meeting. 
 

 
J Tradewell 

Secretary to the Panel 
 

Contact Officers: Mandy Pattinson 
Mandy.pattinson@staffordshire.gov.uk 
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